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A national workshop was organised by the Department of Computer Science in association 

with IQAC of MDKG COLLEGE from the 26th of May to 28th of May, 2022. This Co-

curricular activity is in concurrence with systematic approach towards raising computer 

literacy, overview of emerging industrial and research trends and career options in the field of 

computer Science among the students. The resource persons invited for the meeting were: 

 Dr. Niaz Ali Shah, Former Associate Professor, Department of Computer Science, 

Dibru College, Dibrugarh 

 Ms. Rimpi Sarma, Assistant Professor, Department of Computer Science , M.D.K.G 

College,Dibrugah. 

 Mr. Zafer S. Shah, Data Engineer, Ford Motor Company, Chennai 

 



 

 


